Fluvanna General District Court

Due to the Coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic, the Court will have a very liberal continuance policy.
If you feel ill or have been in contact with someone who is ill, please contact the Clerk's Office prior
to coming to court. The Court asks that unless you are a party to a case or a necessary witness,
please consider staying home.



